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 In April 2023, I was pleased enough to visit the Lazarski University in Warsaw as part of 

the Erasmus+ International Credit Mobility programme for academic staff (staff exchange for 

teaching).  To participate in the competition, the following documents had to be submitted by the 

deadline: CV, motivation letter, certificate of language proficiency, detailed work plan of 

mobility. Then the topics of the lectures were agreed upon with the representatives of the host 

country for a total of 8 hours: 1. Forecasting of social and economic processes; 2. Qualitative and 

quantitative forecasting methods (practical cases); 3. Analytical methods for obtaining, 

processing and refining expert measurements; 4. Quantitative methods for analyzing expert 

opinions and judgments (practical cases). 

 It is extremely responsible to represent your university in another country by teaching 

foreign students, but it is also extremely exciting to immerse yourself in the classical atmosphere 

of European approaches to teaching. I would like to thank Katarzyna Zielińska, Erasmus+ 
Institutional Coordinator, and representatives of the Faculty of Economics and Management of 

the Lazarski University in Warsaw, Katarzyna Marton-Gadoś and Martin Dahl, for the excellent 
organisation of the mobility visit, sincere support and for the positive assessment of the work 

done. We managed to implement the teaching programme in full for foreign groups of students 

of different study programmes. In addition, we took part in a joint meeting of the management of 

the Faculty of Economics and Management, Katarzyna Zielińska and Erasmus student of Bila 
Tserkva National Agrarian University Valentyn Honchar and got acquainted with the curricula 

and international programmes of the faculty and the university as a whole; talked about the 

possibility of obtaining a double diploma by university students; double supervision of 

qualification works of both bachelor's and master's level students; guest lecturers; joint scientific 

activities; and joint research. They discussed the possibility of submitting a joint application for 

the KA2 project in the future.  We looked at the entire material base and learned from the 

experience of the Student Helpdesk. The acquired knowledge will be implemented in the 

educational process in the field of economic forecasting. 

 Along with this,  Erasmus+ programmes provide an opportunity to get acquainted with 

the cultural traditions of the country, visit historical and artistic heritage. Exchange programmes 

provide huge opportunities: it is self-improvement of your professional skills, gaining experience 

in the teaching style and the Polish higher education system from the inside. I definitely 

recommend the Erasmus+ programme to all teachers and students who are confident in their 

abilities and are not afraid to discover new horizons, because Erasmus+ erases borders.  

 All the advantages and opportunities of the programme, in which I was able to 

participate, were communicated to the staff of the Faculty of Economics of Bila Tserkva 

National Agrarian University, a participant in the Erasmus+ International Credit Mobility 

academic exchange programme. 

 



 

 

 


